
August 23, 1943 
 
Private Milton P. Kroll, #33741676 
Box 160 
Fort Custer, Michigan 
 
 
Dear Milton: 
 
The report to the President on Empire Ordnance Corporation, et al., has been 
delivered to the White House, and the President has written me a letter 
expressing his appreciation of the job done. 
 
Because of the important part you took in the investigation of this case, I thought 
you might like to have the enclosed photographic print of the President's letter for 
your files. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank you, on behalf of myself and the other 
members of the Commission, for the interest and untiring effort you put into this 
investigation, without which I am sure it would not have been completed as 
successfully as it has. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Ganson Purcell 
Chairman 


